
25th April 2025 

Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 25/20267 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

Tallaght University Hospital (TUH) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the below Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister of Health. 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of resuscitation bays in the emergency 
department of Tallaght University Hospital:  

Tallaght University Hospital has five resuscitation bays. 

Yours sincerely, 

___________________ 

Áine Lynch  

Director of Nursing and Integrated Care 


